Jeff Waldron

Cooke aquaculture has consistently shown they cannot comply with permit requirements and this
will be no different. Due to this change to "native fish" a release will be devastating to true native
wildlife.

Risk matrixes are based on probability vs consequence. In this scenario, the consequence of a
release of farmed fish is high and likelyhood of a release is high

Please do not allow this foreign company to continue to use Washington State public lands for
their profit. There is zero benefit to our citizens from allowing their operations in our waters

Respectfully

Jeff Waldron



